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Mr. Cain

611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Cain:

Please note these following changes for our materials license
#25-21479-01.

Effective March 1, 1988, Mattingly & O'Reilly Services and Testing,
Inc. will be operating from their new location at 60 Clark Street,
Sun River, Montana 59483.

The Radiation Safety Officer, Mark Mattingly, has a new phone
number, which is (406) 264-5471.

1f you have any questions, please call.
Sincerely,
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Mafk M. Mattingly
Radiation Safety Officer
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